

NAZARENE THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY

1700 EAST MEYER BOULEVARD, KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI 64131 . 816/333-6254

August 26, 1997

David Bundy
Barry L. Callen
Kenneth Collins
D. William Faupel
William Kostlevy
Stephen Lennox
Douglas Strong
Wesley Tracy

Dear Collegaues:

I am enclosing a copy of my current program plans for the 1999 WTS annual meeting. I value your appraisal of my plans and solicit suggestions for improving the program.

To maximize the number of persons who will receive the call for papers, the 1999 program will be presented when we meet this fall at Mt. Vernon Nazarene College. We will likely have a larger percentage of our membership present in Mt. Vernom than in Cleveland.

I am not clear regarding the number of the 1999 meeting. Given the joint session next spring, will the 1999 meeting be the 34th or the 35th annual meeting?

I will appreciate receiving your suggestions no later than October 1, 1997.

Sincerely yours,

Al Truesdale

Professor of Philosophy of Religion and Christian Ethics